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Due to the adverse weather conditions, we are rescheduling the following webinar originally set for
tomorrow, January 29, at 8:00 am and 12:00 noon:

Michigan's New Paid Sick Time Leave Act: The Top Ten Things Employers Should Know

The new date and times are:

Tuesday, February 5th from 8:00-9:00 am (morning session)
Tuesday, February 5th from 12:00-1:00 pm (lunch session)

If you have already registered, you should receive a notification from GoToWebinar that the webinar
has been rescheduled. There is no need to re-register.

If you wish to switch sessions, or didn't get a chance to register, please register here: resources-events.
html

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and please let us know if you have any
questions.
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